



#Let'sFightCORONATogether

Chandigarh University

stands in solidarity with you in the fight against Coronavirus

Dear Valued Partner,

Hope you, your families & all students are doing well.

We remain concerned for you as **coronavirus** sweeps across the continents and affects millions of lives. This is a difficult time for all of us but we need to stay positive and safeguard each other by taking necessary precautionary measures.

Chandigarh University is responding to the situation very seriously. We are complying with all the health and safety measures as outlined by the Government of India. We are sure you are also doing the same to help your country come out of this situation.

As the safety of our employees, their families and community is our primary concern, we have implemented the 'Work from Home' policy for our entire staff and have adopted online modules for all our students so that their education doesn't suffer. We have also created a dedicated innovation and research team who is working on the production of masks & ventilators.

This crisis has taught us many lessons, which we would definitely share with each other for our mutual learnings in the near future. One important lesson is that we need to work together, forge new partnerships across the globe to tackle any crisis. Our partnership is also an important one which will surely help in developing strong and progressive societies in our respective countries.

We wish normalcy returns to your university & country soon so that we can take this relationship to the next level.